
1

Collin Roehner

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 4:32 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 160251
Attachments: FPL requesting another increase; FLORIDA POWER AND LIGHT  SURCHARGE

Customer Correspondence 
 
From: Diane Hood  
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 4:12 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 160251 
 
Copies on file.  DHood 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JAN 04, 2017
DOCUMENT NO. 00096-17
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Collin Roehner

From: Gregory Hill <hill4782@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 8:59 AM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: FLORIDA POWER AND LIGHT  SURCHARGE

Do not give in to Florida Power and Light’s demand to be reimbursed by the public for damage incurred by hurricane 
Matthew! FP&L has had many years to build up reserves for a catastrophic weather event. If they have not been good 
stewards of our tax dollars and utility fees, then shame on them.  Most of us carry property insurance with very high 
premiums and deductibles pertaining to hurricane damage. We have no recourse but to pay this money.  We cannot go 
crying to the state to bail us out.  Also, most of the residents of Florida were not even impacted by hurricane Matthew. 
Why should we as customers have to provide the bail out money to FP&L? 
 
If the Public Service Commission gives in to this extortion, it will be clear who runs the show in Tallahassee. 
 
Greg Hill 
18205 Lake Bend Drive 
Jupiter, FL 33458 
 
561-748-9836  
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Collin Roehner

From: dorothy kornfeld <dorothykornfeld@att.net>
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 7:39 AM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: FPL requesting another increase

FPL just received an increase this month of about $7.00 a month. Today they are requesting another 
increase of about $3.50 a month to start in March. 
I live on a small Social Security payment and did not get much of an increase. I got a $3.00 increase 
which was offset by a $2.00 reduction in my Foodstamps. 
Please do not approve any more increases for FPL for a while. 
Thank you. 
 
Dorothy Kornfeld 
2641 Gately Dr W #1801 
West Palm Beach, FL 33415 
561 968-7623 




